
City of Sammamish 
Request for Qualifications 

 
The City of Sammamish Department of Public Works is soliciting interest from 
firms with expertise in Civil Engineering Planning and Design to complete 100% 
design for half of a new city street as part of the City’s Town Center development. 
Additional phases and construction engineering may be added later through 
contract negotiations. 
 
Solicitation for this RFQ will be managed exclusively through Bidnet Direct. 
Vendors interested in viewing the RFQ and/or submitting proposals must be 
registered in the Bidnet system. For instructions on how to register, please email 
the project manager at jdapcevich@sammamish.us. 
 
Questions are due by Monday, March 17, 2025, at 4:00 pm PDT. Proposals will be 
accepted until 4:00 pm PDT on Thursday, March 20, 2025. 
 
The City reserves the right to amend the terms of this RFQ, to circulate various 
addenda, or to withdraw the RFQ at any time, regardless of how much time and 
effort consultants have spent on their responses. 
 
Dates of publication for this RFQ are: 

Seattle Times March 6, 2025 
Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce March 6, 2025 


